
Upcoming Events

Spirit
Wear Every 1st & 3rd Friday!

December 13, 2024December 13, 2024

D1 Newsletter

Click H�e
to log volunteer hours

Friday, Dec. 20 Jeans Day for Students 
Earned for no #7s

Friday, Dec. 20 Early Dismissal
12:15 dismissal time

Dec. 4-18 APA Sock Drive
Help us reach 4,000 pairs!

• 1st Grade  Mrs. Coe
  Mrs. Conklin
  Ms. Oveson
• 2nd Grade Ms. Cripps
  Mrs. Dumont
  Mr. Mazzini
• 3rd Grade Mrs. Jhaveri
  Mrs. Pineda
  Mrs. Wanner
• 4th Grade Mrs. Arabyan
  Mrs. Cooke
  Mrs. Thornock
• 5th Grade Mrs. Anderson
  Mr. Brakey
  Mrs. Williams
• 6th Grade Ms. Diamond
  Ms. Morris
  Mrs. Peery

Valentina Herrera
Meryem Peker
Rishan Vora
Gavin Walker
Charlie Cordsen
Reagan Cottam
Sanaya Singh
Qasim Adnan
Jack Youngberg
James Leck
Donovan Nkansah
Owen Murdock
Maddux Stauffer
Parth Vora
Marie Craig
Saee Datir
Yunay Rao
Harmony Johnson

Congratulations to the students below for standing 
out for their dedication to reading.

November Reading University

Thurs., Dec. 19 6th Grade Band/Orchestra Concert
6:00 pm in the gym

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 Winter Break
No School

Monday, Jan. 6 Welcome Back!
School starts at 8:15

Friday, Jan. 10 5th Grade Celebration Event
Volunteers needed

Friday, Jan. 17 6th Grade Celebration Event
Volunteers needed

January 13-17 Classroom Spelling Bees
Spelling List coming soon!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesma26Lv11OU80n7QsUu74Qhepl3oBn9cRhSb_AMjq3V8PPA/viewform
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ROCK the SOCKS Drive

We are so impressed with the amazing enthusiasm and generosity 
of our students so far. We have already brought in over 3500 

pairs of socks! Our donation drive ends on Wednesday, Decem-
ber 18th, so keep the donations coming! Our donations will be 

delivered to the shelter next week. 

Let’s keep Rockin’ the Socks!

Our 5th graders have their next Character 
Development event coming up on January 10th.  

Thanks to those parents that volunteered. We 
can’t wait for the event.
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5th Grade 
P�ents! Mark Your Calendars...

Our "Hope of America" concert will be Thursday, 
May 8th in Provo, Utah (at the BYU Marriott Center). 

Be sure to get that on your calendars now... invite 
grandparents, friends and other family too. (The 

concert is FREE). Mr. Anderson is ALREADY work-
ing hard with our amazing kids to learn the songs for 
this once in a lifetime concert. After our winter break 

we will be sending information on how to get your 
students registered for this special event. Thank you!

https://www.facebook.com/americanprepDraper


2025-2026 School Year Enrollment
It is that exciting time of year where we have officially opened our enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year. 
Below is important information regarding how to re-enroll your current student(s), enroll a new sibling to APA, 
and/or submit a campus transfer request. For questions please reach out to your campus registrar, Mrs. Forbes, 
at bforbes@apamail.org. 
Current Students:   Re-Enrollment Process - REQUIRED and time sensitive
1. Re-Enroll online:  Log in to your Skyward Family Access account.

a. Click 2026 School Year Re-Enrollment
b. Fill out and complete the re-enrollment information for each student you currently have enrolled at APA and

do this by January 26, 2025
2. Attend a Celebration of Excellence meeting (these meetings will be held at the school campus in April 2025).
3. Ensure your student qualifies for promotion to the next grade or meet with an administrator to discuss.
New Siblings:

If you would like to enroll a new student that is a sibling of a currently enrolled student, click the “Sibling Enroll-
ment” tab below and be sure to apply by January 1st.  Siblings have priority enrollment before lottery students if 
they are in the application system prior to our first lottery will run on January 7th. 

Campus Transfers of currently enrolled students:
If you would like to request a campus transfer for your student(s) please fill out the form below by January 1st, 
2025.
New Families:

We would love to welcome new families to APA! If you know of any friends or family that may be interested in 
attending APA, they begin the application process on our website by clicking the “New Families” tab below.

Campus Transfer App New FamiliesSibling EnrollmentSkyward Family 
Access

https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wseduamerprepacaut/fwemnu01.w
https://d1enrollment.americanprep.org/siblingassessments151841
https://districtenrollment.americanprep.org/transferapplication
https://www.americanprep.org/applynow/



